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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

June 13, 2023 

BADIN TOWN HALL 

 

VISITORS 
Gary Rife, Charles Curcio, Lenora Council 

 

Council Members Present: 

Gary Lowder, Mayor 

Demar Huntley, Mayor Pro Tem 

Dale Ward 

Charles Council 

 

Council Members Absent: 

Deloris Chambers 

 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Amanda Bowers, Town Clerk 

Terry Eudy, Public Works Director 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Lowder opened the public hearing for comments Spruce Street parking restrictions. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

No Comments. 

 

Next public hearing will be 6:30 p.m., July 11, 2023 in Badin Town Hall. Mayor Lowder 

requested door hangers on Spruce St. announcing the next public hearing. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Lowder called for a motion adjourn the June 13, 2023 public hearing. 

Motion: Council 

Second: Huntley 

Vote: Passed/Unanimous 

 

Minutes approved July 11, 2023. 

 

Minutes Prepared by: Amanda Bowers 


